
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY
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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814
(916) 445-1912 July 7,1981

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 81-29

ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTERS NO. 81-6 AND 81-15

The above referenced letters authorized you to implement two new statutory
provisions, AB 2238 (SGA Disabled — Deduction for HISS Costs) and AB 1263
(Special Parenteral Hyperalimentation Programs) pending the filing of
emergency regulations. In both cases the Office of Administrative law did
not agree that an emergency existed. As a result our regulations were 
repealed by that agency.

We are now in the process of refiling both sets of regulations on a
nonemergency basis. Due to the time frames involved with nonemergency
packages, the regulations will not be effective before the expiration dates
given in the All County letters. Therefore Letters No. 81-6 and 81-13
should be retained until the regulations are issued. You are to continue
to employ the provisions of these letters in eligibility determinations
past the expiration dates.

If you have any questions contact your Medi-Cal Program Consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M.Martinez,Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaison
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




